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Westmeadows
Primary School





Wednesday 13th October 2021.

Dear Parents,

As part of our commitment to providing the best education for your child at Westmeadows Primary School we will be carrying out a series of tasks designed to inform us of your child’s literacy and numeracy skills and needs.

These tasks will be completed on the Wednesdays that your child will not be attending school.  We would like you to select one of the following Wednesdays and a suitable time when you would be able to bring your child to the school for approximately 45 minutes.

We shall inform you of your child’s Interview time via mail in  January 2022.

Parents do not attend the Interview. While your child is being ‘interviewed’ you are quite welcome to wait in the school staffroom
Feedback on your child’s performance will be provided at Parent/Teacher interviews in March 2022.

Thanking you,

Georgina Gallucci



Jane Donaldson
Transition Co-ordinator


Principal
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
FOUNDATION TESTING

Wednesday February 9th    
(



Wednesday February  16th  

(
(
8.45 –12.15





(
8.45 –12.15





(
12.15 – 3.15





(
12.15-3.15
Wednesday February 23rd       
(



Wednesday  March 2nd   

(
(
8.45 –12.15





(
8.45 – 12.15





(
12.15 – 3.15





(
12.15 – 3.15




any Wednesday

(



any time



(
Please ensure this form is returned to the school office no later than Friday 26th November 2022.
Child’s Name………………………………..             Parent’s Signature…………………………………..


